
April 11th, 2024

Linda Bridwell, Executive Director 
KY Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard
Frankfort, KY 40601

Dear Ms. Bridwell:

The enclosed tariff filing is for the revision within the Barkley Lake Water District tariff regarding 
photo identification for a customer when establishing water service with the district and acceptable 
documents for photo identification.

Sincerely,

Scott Bridges
Board Chairman


